National Research Conference
on Education for S.T.E.A.M.

The National Research Conference on Education for
Science, Technology, Engineering, Agriculture-Fisheries,
and Mathematics (STEAM) was held on September 26-
27 at the Century Park Hotel, Manila.
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Alongside academic
institutions, Architecture,
Engineering and Technology Research Dr. Cristina Amor
M. Rosales attended the event together with other
BatStateU faculty.
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The conference included a series of presentations led by
experts, followed by research presentations by
researchers from different academic institutions.

BatStateU researchers together with NOCEI members during
the 2018 NOCEI General Assembly
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The conference served as a refresher course for
research methods and aimed to establish a wide
network of STEAM educators who will be able to
nurture students to become of the
generations to come.
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Participants from BatStateU durmg the Nahonal Research
Conference for STEAM

2018 NOCEI General Assembly

BatStateU researchers participated in the Annual General
Assembly of the Network of CALABARZON of
Educational Institutions, Inc. (NOCEI) on July 20 at the
Lyceum of the Philippines University - Batangas.

Director for Research Management Services Dr. Shirley G.
Cabrera, Innovation and Technology Support Office Head
Dr. Leandro A. Dalhag, and Director for Research Dr.
Romel U. Briones graced the event together with
educators, researchers, and administrators from various
SUCs in CALABARZON,

Themed as “Current Trends in Data Management, Research Ethics and Utilization for Evolving Higher Education,” the
2018 NOCEI General Assembly aimed to provide an opportunity for the participants to gain new learning on the
latest research-trends and to cultivate their capabilities as faculty researchers.

BatStateU researchers
present at IHERF 2018

The Philippine Higher Education Research Consortium
(PHERC) hosted the 2018 International Higher
Education Research Forum (IHERF) held on August 22-
24 at the Manila Hotel, One Rizal Park, Manila.

The three-day forum themed as “Internationalization
of Research and Development and Innovation” aimed
to gather researchers from different disciplines and
encourage intellectual discussions among faculty
researchers through a series of parallel sessions,
pocket seminars, and forum, which focused on topical
research trends.

Faculty researchers from BatStateU presented their
research studies together with other research
presenters from different universities.

Director for Research Dr. Shirley G. Cabrera was able to
co-present with VP for Academic Affairs Dr. Erma B.
Quinay one of the university’s institutionally-funded
research projects entitled, “Establishment of centralized
Facility of Ultra High temperature Sterilizer/ High
Temperature Short Time (UHT/HTST) pasteurizer for
Milk, Coconut water and other Juices”.



